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6 September 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Your child has been offered the opportunity to have a free lesson on a musical instrument or voice 
with one of Wildern Music Academy’s specialist instrumental teachers.  
 
The following instruments are offered: 
 
Flute, clarinet, saxophone, violin, trumpet, trombone, euphonium, drum kit, guitar, bass 
guitar, ukulele, piano or voice. 
 
All year 7 students have received a google form via their school email and music Google Classroom 
where they can sign up. Alternatively, they can sign up via their tutor - the deadline for this is 
Thursday 8 September. 
 
These lessons will take place during the school day, the week beginning 12 September. Please be 
aware, the lesson will be 30 minutes in length, so your child will miss a portion of one lesson that 
day. 
 
This will be a really wonderful experience and we would really love it to ignite students' passion for 
music making. We therefore very much hope that your child will be able to take part and benefit from 
this opportunity. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mrs E Thomas 
Director of Wildern Music Academy 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1EmP7Npn1kS9Az7Wnl6uNp0FUpS5n56eLPwKOV0uC2iU/edit

